
While there is no charge to attend, registration is required.  Please complete the information below and 
fax to: 732-225-3105 or email lbrannigan@accnj.org no later than October 19, 2018.  
 
NAME(S):            

 

COMPANY:            

 

CONTACT/EMAIL:           

QUESTIONS? 732-225-2265 

Associated Construction Contractors of New Jersey  

along with Peckar & Abramson, P.C. and AIAI  
Presents 

What are Public-Private Partnerships?  
A recently passed law establishes mechanisms to allow public-

private partnerships for various building and highway 

infrastructure projects in New Jersey. Under the bill's provisions, a 

public body would be authorized to use private capital to fund 

viable projects encouraging competition and transparency while 

providing a cost-effective means of financing construction 

projects. 

The program will address:  

• What are P3s and what are they not 

• The purpose of the new Statute and how it could be used 

effectively in the State  

• The history of P3s in New Jersey and other states 

• Understanding the components of the new P3 law  

• How P3s differ from traditional construction procurement 

in New Jersey 

• Where construction managers, general contractors, 

subcontractors and suppliers fit within the P3 landscape 

October 30, 2018 | 9:30AM – 11:30 AM  
Carpenters Training Center 
75 Fieldcrest Ave, Edison, NJ 
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